
NEWSLETTER—December 2024 

We firstly want to ‘THANK YOU’ all for your      
support shown this academic year—as things 
settle down to our new normal, we are feeling 
positive about the future and we wouldn’t be 
where we are without the support, feedback 
and encouragement from all our loyal         
customers.  

Best wishes and a very merry Christmas and 
New Year to you all —Tami, Craig, Justin, 
Shannon and all HATA Students  

CHRISTMAS 2024 

Although on a smaller scale —we were delighted that 
we could offer Christmas meals again this year and 
even more delighted to bring back a couple of        
popular twilight services.  As ever, our students 
bought into it and we couldn’t be prouder of them.  
For those that managed to book in—thank you, we 
sold out so quickly and achieved so much more than 
we thought possible in August.   

OPPORTUNITIES SO FAR …….  

We have been incredibly lucky so far this year with a variety of opportunities being offered to our           
students.  Supporting at the Kingsmills Hotel, Inverness at both the Highlands and Islands Tourism 
Awards and the HIT Scotland Highland Dinner—these experiences are crucial for the students.  We also 
managed to get all the students to Inverness at the start of the academic year to have a show round of 
this great 4 star hotel and inspirational talks with real industry insights from some of their management 
team.    

We have other opportunities in the pipeline for next year and hope to share on our social media more 
about these soon. 

hata_uhimoray @HATAUHIMoray 

To kick off the New year we have a variety of offerings in January (see below) .  Before we launch our new 
Bistro and Fine Dining Menus. 

If you would like more details on any of these events or to book please email Beechtree@uhi.ac.uk and 
we will get back to you as soon as we can.   

Dates for the diary  

Tuesday 7th January—Beechtree reopens 
at 10.00 am  

Thursday 16th January—CLOSED for staff 
development  

Tuesday 28th January ~ New Menus 
launched 

Friday 14th February—CLOSED for the 
half term break  

Tuesday 8th April—Friday 18th April—
CLOSED for Easter Holidays  

January 2025 

Tuesday 7th, Thursday 9th and Friday 10th January ~  Happy 
Healthy Week ~ offering low calorie tasty lunches, snacks and 
drinks.  Help detox after the festivities, or just enjoy a healthier    
option.  

Tuesday 14th January ~ PASTA Buffet day ~ build your own pasta 
lunch  

Friday 17th January ~ Brunch ~ served 10 am—12.30 pm  

Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd January ~ Soup and Sandwich 
Bar ~ sit in or takeaway 

Friday 24th January ~ Burns Lunch ~ Showcasing  Traditional    
Scottish fayre with a twist—Bookings essential 




